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Policy Statement 

In order to ensure an accurate classification of Native American related grant and contract 

funding, this category will apply to those grants and contracts that specifically identify Native 

American groups as a focus of the funding. This categorization may include broad categories 

such as Native American students or Native Americans with health disabilities to more specific 

groups such as Native American environmental professionals, for example. 

The categorization will not extend to non-human resources such a cattle or forests, for example, 

unless the funding specifically addresses impacts on or for Native American groups themselves, 

such as impacts from water contamination, for example.  
 


